
 
 

 

 

 

                                          School Leavers 

With the end of term fast approaching we are preparing to say Good Luck and 

Goodbye to our eldest children. 

We have had many of them from babies and have enjoyed watching them grow and 

develop into confident children. 

We thank you for your support over the years and wish them and you all the best and 

look forward to seeing photos of them in their unform, hint, hint ! 
 

Welcome to our 

Summer Newsletter 2021 

 

   

                        Good Luck 

We will be saying goodbye and good luck to Sam, mid-August.  

Sam has decided to progress her career into teaching and is returning to college,  

for a year to enable her to gain her teaching qualification.  

Sam has been with us since 2006, has been a huge asset and part of the team,  

having worked with all the age groups over the years before progressing  

onto the management team as our Senior Lead.  

We will miss her but wish her lots of luck.  

 

Charlotte S joined us in April this year and has not only been working in Piglets room,  

but also training and learning the ropes to take over the Deputy Position this summer.  

 



 
 

 

Holidays and absence from 

Nursery 

We have now entered the busy holiday 

period, as people are starting to enjoy the 

easing of restrictions and being able to 

travel overseas. 

Please can you inform us of any holiday 

plans UK and abroad. 

This does assist us with staff planning and 

allows for extra sessions when we have a 

clearer idea of attendance in advance. 

 
 

Staff in Rooms 

With maternity leaves looming and children moving around we are also moving 

some of the staff from the 1st August.  

 

Piglet/Eeyore – Charlotte S (Deputy),  Shania 

Tigger – Charlotte B,  Erika,  Nikki,  Amy 

Pooh – Rebecca,  Jen,  Nicole,  Hanya 

Owls – Sofia,  Sue,  Tanya 

 

Contact Details 

Please can you ensure that all your contact details are up to date with us. 

Any change of address, mobile or work contact numbers especially if you have changed your job. 

Moving Rooms 

We have planned the next big move around of children to happen on 1st of August. If your child is 

due to move rooms the staff will let you know in the next week or so. This gives children a chance 

to settle in new rooms prior to September when we have new children joining us. 

     Sunhat and sun cream 

 

With the present sunny weather please 

ensure that you send a sunhat and 

suitable sun cream with your child and 

that is labelled with their name. 

We love to play in the garden, and we all 

need to stay protected. 

 

Please be aware sun creams do have a 

shelf life, it is safer to buy new each year.  


